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Internal Auditor: Columbus Finance Department Audit
Reveals Unaccounted for Millions in Fees
  

RELATED PROFESSIONALS

Charles E. Peeler

Charlie Peeler, a partner in Troutman Pepper’s White Collar + Government Investigations Practice Group, was

mentioned in the December 5, 2023 WRBL article, “Internal Auditor: Columbus Finance Department Audit Reveals

Unaccounted for Millions in Fees.”

City Council proceedings are still underway as councilors await the findings of the external audit by Troutman

Pepper. A partner of Troutman, Charles Peeler is present at the meeting and has given the council multiple

updates, all of them in executive session.

RELATED INDUSTRIES + PRACTICES

White Collar Litigation + Investigations
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